
American Legion Post 60 

Minutes of the General Meeting March 14, 2012 

Post Commander Keithly called the meeting to order at 1800 hours.  

An abbreviated meeting was held prior to the members attending the Spring Concert at Cascade High School, which was 

honoring Veterans. 

The minutes from the general meeting of February 8, 2012 had been previously distributed to the membership. The 

motion was made by Tim O’Leary and seconded by Joe Posluszny to approve the minutes as submitted. The motion 

passed. 

Old Business 
The Cinco de Mayo committee met yesterday and they decided to have a yard sale to move all the items that have been 

accumulating from past donations. 

The material for the new flooring has arrived in Boise. It is possible that it will be delivered to the Post in the next couple 

of days. It may be necessary to cancel the Friday night Social for March 23rd. 

New Business 
Nominating committee Chairman John Ernsberger reported that the current Post officers had been contacted and had 

agreed  to serve again if nominated and elected. The following nominations for 2012/2013 officers were made: 

Post Commander Mike Keithly 

1st vice Commander John Pearson 

2nd vice Commander Open 

Adjutant  Terry O’Keeffe 

Finance Officer  Tim O’Leary 

The following is a list of recommendations for appointed officers: 

Post Service Officer Rob Garrison 

Sgt. at Arms  Ed Bulgin 

Chaplin   John Pearson 

Member at Large Jack Knoblock 

Member at Large Archie Banbury 

Nominations from the floor were opened. Hearing none, John Ernsberger moved nominations be closed. Terry O’Keeffe 

seconded that motion. And nominations were closed. 



Election on new Officers will take place at the general meeting in April. The installation of new Officers will be held at 

the general meeting in June. 

Gene Tyler reported on his research on veteran benefits. Gene has prepared a report titled “Veterans Benefits &  

Other Benefits for Consideration”. The report will be distributed to the members via email. 
  

There being no further business to conduct, the meeting was adjourned at 1830 hours, and the members moved to the 

Cascade High School to attend the concert. 

Respectfully submitted 

Terry O’Keeffe 
Adjutant  


